

## Dear Lovett families,

We have been very fortunate since school started to be able to reconnect with our families both in person and virtually. We know how the changes in the world have impacted you and would like to support you in moving forward! This year the start of the Spring semester is February 1, 2021. Our goal is to resume our Extended Day program in a safe manner at that time. Re-engaging the whole child and hopefully allowing some of our parents who need, to return to work. Of course, there will be changes and new guidelines to come. If you believe you will have a need or interest in using the program, please send an email to <a href="mailto:lovettextendedday@gmail.com">lovettextendedday@gmail.com</a>. Space will be limited per grade level.

Sincerely,

Tané Sims

Lovett Extended Day Coordinator